
 
July 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  

 
Re: End of the Summer Term 
 
We have reached the end of one of the strangest terms I think any of us have ever experienced. Over the past year                       
we have seen the Primary phase at Atlantic grow from strength to strength with numerous community events and                  
celebrations, from staff pantos, to whole school skipping crazes and activities.  

 
I would also like to take the opportunity to publicly thank all the staff at Atlantic who have gone above and beyond,                      
during lockdown, to support all the students in our care. They have provided a fantastic virtual classroom for their                   
subjects, have continued to form really positive relationships through the weekly phone calls with our students, and                 
strengthened our pastoral care.  

 
As we draw towards the end of what has been probably one of the most challenging school terms/years any of us                     
have ever experienced, I wanted to say thank you – thank you for your trust in us and thank you for all your support                        
over the past academic year.  
 
Sadly we say a temporary goodbye to Mrs Hill who is embarking on the exciting voyage of motherhood. We wish her                     
all the best with her new adventure and cannot wait for her to return. I know you will join me in thanking Mrs Hill for                         
the amazing support she has offered our students at Atlantic, she will be sorely missed. 
 
We are incredibly proud of everything Atlantic has achieved and couldn’t have done any of it without our fantastic                   
teachers, students, parents and community.  Have a wonderful summer and see you all in September.  
 

 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Miss M Heppell 
Principal of Primary  

 


